
Dear resident,

During October there will be two temporary road closures in
the Innerwick area as part of construction of the Neart na
Gaoithe (NnG) Offshore Wind Farm. These closures have
been scheduled during the half-term school holidays so that
local school bus services are not affected and disruption is
kept to a minimum. There will be no impact on the Borders
Bus service due to these closures. All road closures and
diversions will be signposted, and residential access will be
available. Due to the nature of the works, unfortunately
pedestrian and bicycle access will not be possible through
the road closures. 

If you have any questions please email:
info@nngoffshorewind.com or call 0131 376 0900. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support.

Matthias Haag
Project Director, NnG

Neart na Gaoithe Offshore Wind Farm
Temporary Road Closures

For more information about NnG
info@nngoffshorewind.com

0131 376 0900



Road Closure 1

Road Closure 2

The first closure is between 2pm on Friday 16th and Wednesday 21st October. The
affected route is highlighted in red and the diversion is marked out in green.

The second closure is from Thursday 22nd to Monday 26th October. The affected route
is marked in red below while the green route highlights the temporary diversion.


